
 

 
To: Carol Havens, Town Clerk 
 Robert Ostrosky, Selectman 
 Don Lowe, Selectman 
 
From: Clay Cope, First Selectman 
Date: September 26th, 2017 
Re: Special Meeting, Board of Selectmen, September 28th, 2017 

  
AGENDA  

 
A Special Meeting of the Sherman Board of Selectmen will be held on September 28th, 2017 at 6:45 PM 
in the meeting room at Mallory Town Hall for the following purpose: 
 

1. To discuss and review a lease agreement between the Town of Sherman 
and T-Mobile Northeast LLC at 2 Taber Road for hosting 
telecommunications equipment (executive session anticipated) 
 
 


